
September 16, 2023 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner, 

 

Intervenor Karen Steele respectfully submits that the March 19, 2019 recording of the Southern 

New Hampshire Regional Interconnection Pipeline Project Presentation by DES at Kimball Library in 

Atkinson, NH contains vital evidence to help the PUC and DES to address and answer questions 

regarding Interconnection Agreement and the MSDC Agreement.   

This motion is requesting permission to submit this video evidence, or to have a complete 

transcription of the event made by the PUC and be accepted as an exhibit. 

The recording, made by the Town of Hampstead, is located here: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GWggYR2wm2E 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Karen S. Steele 

Intervenor 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GWggYR2wm2E

